
From: Earley, Jr., James E.
To: Adams, Marcia S. <Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 5/14/2002 5:17:37 PM
Subject: FW: Estimates for the IV&V contract April through June 2002

Attachments: pic26477.pcx

-----Original Message-----
From: suresh.t.kripalani@us.pwcglobal.com 
[mailto:suresh.t.kripalani@us.pwcglobal.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2002 5:07 PM
To: Earley_JamesE@scdps.state.sc.us
Subject: Re: Estimates for the IV&V contract April through June 2002

Jimmy:
Here are the projected estimates from April through September. I hope this 
helps.

Suresh

(Embedded image moved to file: pic26477.pcx)

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to 
which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged 
material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or 
taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or 
entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received 
this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any 
computer.
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